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November 26, 2024 

    
  
  
City Council 
 
 

DATE: December 3, 2024  

TO: Mayor Martinez and Members of the City Council 

FROM: 
 

Councilmember Gayle McLaughlin and  
Mayor Eduardo Martinez  
  

Subject: 
 

Proclamation Honoring Commission on Aging on the 25th 
Anniversary of their Senior Winter Ball 

FINANCIAL IMPACT: None 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL 
ACTION:  
 

None 

STATEMENT OF THE 

ISSUE: 

On December 14, 2024, the Commission on Aging is 
holding their Annual Senior Winter Ball. This is the 25th 
Anniversary of this Winter Ball and this proclamation 
honors, appreciates and congratulates them on this event 
and all their ongoing work.  

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

PROCLAMATION Honoring the Commission on Aging on 
the occasion of the 25th Anniversary of its Senior Winter 
Ball to be held on December 14, 2024 – Councilmember 
Gayle McLaughlin (510-620-6636) and Mayor Eduardo 
Martinez (510-620-6503). 
 
 

 

 

DISCUSSION:  

This year’s Senior Winter Ball, organized and sponsored by the Commission on Aging 

and Community Services – Recreation Division, is the 25th Anniversary of this event.  

AGENDA    

REPORT 
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The Senior Winter Ball is an amazing event and well-attended by our senior community.  

All Councilmembers and the Mayor, as well as the public are invited to attend.  Call 510-

620-6793 or email csdregistration@ci.richmond.ca for information and tickets. 

This proclamation honors and appreciates the work of the Commission on Aging and is 

presenting this proclamation to them on this 25th anniversary of the Senior Ball.  

DOCUMENTS ATTACHED: 

Attachment 1 – Proclamation 
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